MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

Welcome to all new and returning members of the Los Altos Golf
Association. 2016 promises to be another great year for all of us.

Your 2016 Board of Directors is already busy organizing for this
year's events. The first Wednesday play is scheduled and our 2016
weekend tournament schedule is posted.

The well being of our association is dependent on the
participation and assistance of all our members. Posting scores
honestly, volunteering to help where needed and getting to know
different members all help keep our association healthy.

Our Board meetings are normally held on the third Wednesday of
each month at 4:00 PM, either in the restaurant or the banquet
room, and are open to all members.

It is my privilege to serve this year as your Association President.
Thanks to our past presidents and board members for making our
organization what it has become — the premier golf club in
Albuquerque.

Gerry Quinlan



